
                            
 

Maxwell L/D, Monongahela River, Mile 61.2 
12-Hour Closure for Emergency Hydraulic Repair 

 
 
   TO ALL WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:   Notice is given that the U.S. 
Army Corps of Engineers will close the lock chambers at Maxwell 
L/D, Monongahela River, Mile 61.2 to make emergency repair to 
hydraulic piping.  The closure will begin at 6:00 AM and should be 
completed 06:00 PM on July 28, 2011.  No traffic will be locked 
through Maxwell Locks during this 12 hour period.  
 
FOR THE DISTRICT ENGINEER:   
 
 
 
                                         
                                   //Signed//     
                               James R. Fisher 
                               Chief, Operations Division  
                     
           
  
 
 
 
 

Notice to
Navigation Interests 
 
In reply refer to   US Army Corps of Engineers, Pittsburgh District 
Notice No. below   1000 Liberty Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA  15222-4186 
                                                                (412) 395-7650 
                                                                http://www.lrd.usace.army.mil/op/nav_notice.htm 

Notice No.  11-21 Date: July 25, 2011  

 


